
As an evangelical Christian, teaching at Portland Seminary of George Fox University, I want to express my unqualified support for 
House Bill 2021, 100% Clean Energy for All. 

I teach two courses in Ecotheology and have co-authored a textbook on evangelical ecotheology. My students come from all over 
the country and are looking to Oregon to set an example for what can be done politically to deal in healthy ways with climate 
change.


